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SUBJECT: Letter of Appreciation J & S Construction

1. 1 would personally like to commend J & S Construction for your loyal service to the 15™
Military Intelligence Battalion during the construction of Building 90013. | am honored that
your company and associates worked tirelessly in an effort to improve our unit’s
capabilities. | would like to congratulate your entire team for the outstanding service you
provided during your time here at Fort Hood Texas.

2. | watched as you built this facility from the ground up and became more impressed as
each wall was constructed. Your employees were efficient and well trained in their
profession and safety. This new maintenance facility is nothing short of amazing and will be
use by Soldiers for years to come. This will truly be one of the greatest facilities | have ever
had the pleasure to work in my 15 years of service.

3. I extend personal thanks and sincere appreciation to J & S Construction, from the
Maintenance Soldiers in the Nighthawk Battalion for your creation of one of the best
motorpools on the installation. Our greatest resource is our Soldiers, but they are only as
good as their equipment and training. You have enabled us with the ability to better train
and equip our troops for current and future conflicts.

4. Once again, please accept our appreciation for a job well done!

Battalion Maintenance Officer



